

Richton Park Youth Athletic Association Commitment To Excellence R.P.Y.A.A. P.O. Box 301, Richton Park, IL 60471

Tal McGregory, President Darius Smith, Athletic Director Gina Williams, Concessions Charletta Clemons, Fundraising Regan Stockstell Vice President Gladys Foster, Secretary Toni Sudduth, Booster Club Chair Gilvonne Davis, Treasurer Sandra Meadows, Cheer Director Greg Williams, Equipment

Dear Friend.

On behalf of the Richton Park Raiders Youth Athletic Association, I am pleased to invite you to join "the village" as a critical influence in the formative years of our youth, our future, as a Sponsor of the Richton Park Raiders, by participating in our 2013 Raider Ad-book.

Many individuals, area business and community leaders are already joining us as we seek to provide activities for our area youth, which have demonstrated effectiveness in decreasing delinquency, teen pregnancy, substance abuse and dropout rates as well as enhancing academic performance.

The Richton Park Youth Athletic Association would like to take children to Daytona Beach, Florida, during Thanksgiving Break, November 21st-24th, to compete on a higher level and experience another spectrum of Football and Cheerleading. We have estimated the cost to be at \$250 per football player or cheerleader, which includes travel and hotel accommodations. With this being said, alone we do not have the resources available to adequately accommodate all this. The program's success and longevity largely depends on the generosity of donors like you the RPYAA to help offset the costs.

We consider investment of resources, time and energy in extra-curricular activities for our youth to be a sound human and economic investment, as well as a moral imperative. One dollar invested today in preventive strategies will save more than \$1,000 in taxpayer dollars to address youth/young adult delinquency. Our primary objective is to appeal to you in this effort through a generous tax-deductible financial contribution.

Attached is a price list and ad form, although you may attach camera ready art if you have it, for posting in our 2013 Raider Ad-book. Checks should be made out to R.P.Y.A.A. Ads and monies are due no later than Tuesday, September 15, 2013 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Tal McGregory, at 708-668-5739 or Toni Sudduth 708-307-0433.

Thank you for your consideration.